
2007
Calling all Cavaliers to the eighth annual Aspinwall

High School Reunion Picnic
 

This year’s picnic will be held on Saturday, September 1, 2007 at
our usual place – Squaw Valley Park, located on Fox Chapel Road
between Freeport Road and Delafield Road, and across from the
O’Hara Township Municipal Building.  Parking will be handled
by parking attendants hired by the Picnic Committee.  Seating at
the park is limited so you are advised to bring a lawn chair.
 
People generally begin arriving around 10:30 am.  There will be
snacks, soft drinks, beer and wine available all day.  A catered
meal will be served between 2:00 – 3:00 pm.  The cost is $16.00
per person and includes all food, drinks and park rental fees.  As
we must know in advance how many meals and refreshments to
order, we are setting a registration deadline of Saturday, August
25, 2007.
 
You have received this registration form because someone
volunteered to contact you.  The Picnic Committee does not
handle that.  Please feel free to duplicate this form and send it to
any AHS graduate or former faculty member who may not have
gotten one and, if you are willing to volunteer as a contact person
for your class and send out registration forms every year, please
get in touch with Joe Lodge at 412-833-3670 or
jclodge1@verizon.net.

 



Please use the form below to register for the 2007 picnic.  Female
graduates are asked to include their maiden name for inclusion on
the name tags.  Remember to indicate your year of graduation or
check “Guest” if not a graduate of AHS.

 
NAME _______________________________________________Grad
year________
 
NAME__________________________________________ Grad
year_______ Guest_______
 
Address______________________________________________________
________________
 
Phone____________________________
Email______________________________________
 
Please make your check (no cash, please) payable to AHS REUNION
PICNIC
And mail it to
Joe Lodge
5791 Clark Avenue
Bethel Park PA 15102


